
Waste Pro collection during Hurricane Ian 

Good Afternoon 

We will not be performing services Wednesday or Thursday due to the incoming storm.  All disposal 

locations will be closed as well.  We will not be able to make these days up this week, but will collect any 

extra material at residents locations on their service days next week. 

We will be evaluating and having discussions with our disposal locations on Thursday afternoon to 

determine if conditions will allow collection on Friday. 

 


